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PRESS RELEASE 

 

 Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu Selvi J Jayalalithaa 

spoke to the Hon’ble Prime Minister of India,  

Shri Narendra Modi  over phone today (13.8.2014) and 

thanked him for his support in ensuring the unanimous 

election of Dr. M.Thambi Durai, M.P., as Deputy Speaker of 

the 16th Lok Sabha. 

 Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu Selvi J Jayalalithaa 

has also sent a letter to the Hon’ble Prime Minister of India, 

Shri Narendra Modi   in this regard. 
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